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Focus of the fortnight 
FORGIVENESS 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 
 

It was wonderful to welcome our newest cohort of 2019 students to 

Lisieux on Wednesday for their first Orientation Session. What an 

amazing bunch of young people they are, with lots of energy to learn. 

At the same time, our current students enjoyed a stimulating excursion 

to Narana where they learned about indigenous traditions and artwork. 
 

I wish to share some staffing updates with you this week. As a result 

of our strategic planning, we have been inspired to introduce a new 

role for 2019, a position which will further facilitate the learning and 

growth of our educators and students within the school community. 

The role has been titled Curriculum and Pedagogy Support Leader and 

I am pleased to announce that Mr Gerard Douglas has been appointed 

to the role. Gerard’s responsibilities will include leading professional 

inquiry into rich educational practice, supporting and mentoring 

graduate teachers, and building educators’ capacity to differentiate 

instruction to meet identified student needs. Gerard will also have a 

teaching role, supporting learning in all classes across the school. As a 

result of this appointment, Miss Jessie MacKinnon will become the 

class teacher in Carmel Red. Furthermore, we have advertised for a 

part time Library/Junior School Support Teacher and a part time 

Learning Support Officer. All appointments should be finalised within 

the next three weeks and I will keep you informed of progress. 
 

The growth of our staff team requires that we allocate appropriate time 

to formation of staff, curriculum and pedagogical planning. 

Consequently, we have decided that the starting date for all students 

at Lisieux in 2019 will be Monday 4 February. This will allow our 

team of 16 staff (we will double in number!) time to celebrate mass 

together, engage in a day of team formation, and to establish key 

priorities and goals for the year ahead. This is vitally important to 

support professional development and preparation. We have been 

lucky to have built a strong team this year, and our priority now is to 

maintain that momentum and further enrich the culture of our school 

as an innovative environment that challenges, stimulates and 

celebrates learning. A full published calendar will be distributed for all 

families on our Transition Morning, Tuesday 11 December. On this 

day, all new and current families are warmly invited to attend an 

information session for parents at 9:30am in the new multi-purpose 

area. 
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SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

 

NOVEMBER 
 

Fri 30th – Sun 2nd (Dec) 

   Lisieux Art Show 
 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 
 

Sat 1st         P&F Sausage Sizzle 

                    Bunnings Torquay 
 

Wed 5th      Appreciation Super  

                   for parent helpers  

                   7pm-9pm 
 

Tue 11th   Transition Day P-6   

                   Students  
 

Fri 14th      Camp Quality Puppet    

                   Show 
 

Wed 19th   Term 4 2018 School  

                   Year Concludes at   

                    1:00pm 
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PRAYER 

I hope you have the weekend of November 30-December 2 clearly marked in your diaries. Included in 

this newsletter edition is an update of those who have signed up to assist with our Bunnings Sausage 

Sizzle and / or our Art Show. We would love a few more helpers if you are in a position to help. Both 

events are fundraisers to support our community. One of the items on our ‘wish list’ is engineered 

basketball rings for our court, which are the type acceptable for safe use in schools. We need 

approximately $20,000 so let’s see how far we can go towards that target. Come along to our Gala 

Opening on Friday night, have a champagne or two, make some bids on beautiful art, and enjoy live 

music and the company of our wonderful community. The Art Show will continue on Saturday 1 and 

Sunday 2 December between 2-4pm. 
 

God’s blessings for the week ahead, 
 

Susan Ryan 

Principal 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Prayer of Thanksgiving to a Creator God 
(inspired by Genesis 1) 

 

Creator God, 
 

As we are made in Your image, 

we give You thanks for the seed of creativity 

You planted within each person. 

We praise the clean lines of the sculpture, 

the complexity of the concerto, 

the beauty of the poet’s words. 
 

Grant us, we pray, 

the capacity to appreciate creativity where we don’t  

always notice it: the perfectly clean and useful lines of 

a row of coat hangers, say, or the complexity of a 

computer that crashes (some days) 

but most days does not, 

or the beauty in a text message carrying everyday news. 
 

Forgive, us we pray, 

for those times we have squandered with aimless 

disregard 

our capacity to create, 

and for those times we have used our creativity 

as a force for destruction rather than reparation. 
 

Help us truly to live in appreciative awe of the 

creativity that you have planted within. 

Give us the patience and courage to nourish that 

creativity, and the strength and persistence to express it. 

In Your name we pray, 

Amen 
 

mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au
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Lisieux Community, one of our new families is moving from Anglesea to Torquay for 2019 
and need to find a rental while their house is being built. Ideally they are looking at any time 
from January onwards, until August (Sept worst case). 
 
They are a family of 2 professional adults and 2 children (ages 12 & 10) and are happy to care 
for the garden & pet sit. They have a very quiet & well behaved dog.   
The family are happy pay rent & provide references.  
 

Please contact Jeff: 0425 850 869 
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SIGN UP SHEET: ARTS SHOW 

FRIDAY 30 NOV- SUNDAY 2  DECEMBER: LISIEUX 
      

Friday November 30 
6pm-8pm 
 

Door welcome, collection of gold coin entry 

 
LEAH BYRNE 
 

LAUREN BARTON 

ANGELA KING 

Friday November 30 
6pm-8pm 
 

Clean up / wash glasses 

 
FIONA THOMPSON 
 

SHERIDAN DEL POPOLO 

SANDRA BRADBURY 

 

Saturday December 1 
2pm-4pm 

Door welcome, collection of gold coin entry 

 
 
DANIELLE MOLONEY  

 
JAMES OR LAUREN FLINT 

KATE MAYES 
 

 FIONA THOMPSON 

Sunday December 2 
2pm-4pm 

Door welcome, collection of gold coin entry 
 

 
ANGIE CLIFFORD 

 
TANJA DUNAT-TIMMS 

 
COURTNEY CUOLAHAN 

 
EMMA MCKEWAN 
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SIGN UP SHEET: SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
SATURDAY 1 DECEMBER: BUNNINGS, TORQUAY 

      

8:30am-11am Set up, cooking, serving 

 
LEAH BYRNE 

 
ROD NICHOLLS 

 
ANGELA KING 
 

EMMA McEWAN 
 

11am-1:30pm Cooking, serving 

 
CRAIG ASMUS 
 

MEL BROOKS 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

1:30pm-4pm Clean up, cooking, serving 

  
DAMIAN HARRINGTON 
 

 
COURTNEY CUOLAHAN 

 
SKYE CARTY 

 
VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
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Surf Coast Shire Council and Barwon Child Youth and  
Family Services invite school students and families to a free screening of the movie “Wonder” 

to celebrate Social Inclusion and International Day of people with a Disability. 
When: Monday December 3 

 

Location: Kurrambee Myaring Community Centre (KMCC) – 12 Merrijig Drive, Torquay 
 

Time: 4pm – 6:30pm 
 

Please see the attached information flyer for details on making an online booking to the free film 
screening. 

 

Please forward this information to students and families from your school via social media or 
newsletter 

 

For further information or to discuss access needs, please contact Kerri Deague on 0412226026 
or by email: kdeague@surfcoast.vic.gov.au 

  

Bookings are limited so ensure to make your booking soon!! 

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

mailto:kdeague@surfcoast.vic.gov.au
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What we have been doing in Outside School Hours Care? 
  
We have now passed the half way mark of Term 4, and we thought it would be the 
perfect time to share what  
We have been doing at Lisieux catholic primary school OSHC as we begin to plan the 
rest of Terms activities.   
  
We have had heaps of fun this term including activities like origami, different board 
games, group indoor and outdoor games like lava monsters, fruit salad, musical 
statues, and different craft activities like knitting, Constructive play and Christmas 
theme activities in upcoming weeks 
 

 
 

 
 

But as always there was also plenty of quiet time for homework, relaxation and 
reading.    
   
Meet the Team   
We’re here to make OSHC the best experience possible for your children. If you have 
any questions about the program, feel free to drop by, meet the team and see what 
happens first hand.     
   
To find out more about our program, view our fees and to 
register, visit www.campaustralia.com.au and 
 Search for your school. It’s free to register!  
  
We look forward to seeing you and your family soon,   
From the Team at Camp Australia   

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

